
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Friday 13th December 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

After the Christmas holiday we will be looking at the theme of Real Life Superheroes.  

In this topic we explore what it means to be a ‘real life superhero’.  We will look at both famous 

and ordinary people who have done an extraordinary or kind thing to help others or better our 

way of life.  We will look at both people today as well as people from history who are called ‘real 

life superheroes’. 

 

We will be looking at Emergency services, those who work in hospitals, vets, and other healthcare 

provisions. We will also be looking at Historical people such as Florence Nightingale, Mary Seacole, 

George Alcock and Grace Darling; all of whom did a variety of things to make a difference and 

become a ‘real life superhero’.  We will also look at many modern day superheroes, from people 

we know to those around the world. 

 

As part of an introduction to the topic, please can all year 1 children dress up as a real life 

superhero on Monday 6th January 2020.  Please talk with your child about who they want to 

dress up as it could be someone from an emergency service, in the medical profession, one of our 

historical figures mentioned earlier, or someone else who they feel is a real life superhero (even a 

parent or member of the family!) 

 

We are looking forward to exploring this topic and seeing who the children will dress up as.  

We hope you have a wonderful Christmas break. 
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